
MARCH NEWS

Welcome New Members: The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members that were voted on in March.

The Prospective New members listed below will be voted on at the July 6th, 2020 Membership Meeting.

Please Note: These Prospective members were to be voted on at the April Membership Meeting which never took place due to the pandemic. All New 

Member applications from April to present will be read at the July 6th Membership Meeting and voted on at the August 3rd Membership Meeting.

MEMBER NEWS

There was a discussion at the February membership meeting 

regarding an upgrade to the outdated security camera system. The 

Board concurs this update is essential to provide better coverage of 

the Clubs property and assets; also enhancing video resolution 

technology to protect staff and members. Expanding coverage 

includes the driveway and hill, boat launch, pavilion, the club house 

and parking lot areas. These improvements will not exceed $8000. 

This was voted on at the March 2nd Membership meeting and passed. 

And has been installed!

Thank you:

Thank you to all members that have recently helped out with Point 

Clean Up, repairs to docks, maintenance needs, yard work and more.

Thank you to the following for donations to our hourly staff during 

the shutdown:

Mr & Mrs Mark Anderson

Bob & Karen Eichelberger

Jim Kanaar

Mike Robarge

Barb & Mick Breen

Mr & Mrs Dennis Whiteman

From the Commodore:

Membership Meeting Announcement: The membership meeting is 

scheduled for July 6th at 6pm. Social distancing is required for 

attendance and masks preferred if you are able.

Looking for a member to donate a VHF radio, antenna and/or 

equipment for boaters to call in need for assistance.

Reminders: There is no jumping or diving off any docks at MLBC. 

This is for your safety. Our swimming area is at your own risk. Please 

keep an eye on small children in these areas.

Thank you.

Mona Lake Boating Club

Where Good Friends Anchor

2020 ANNUAL DUES

Please remember to pick up your membership card at the bar. Please 

check it and make sure all info and

spelling is correct and remember to carry your membership card with 

you to the club. Our bartenders may be asking to see your 2020 card. 

Thank you for your cooperation. New Members who joined during 

our closure: Your cards will be available in August due to the voting 

process.

You may also pick up your boat ramp sticker at the bar.You will need 

your membership card

and registration with MC number in hand (not a picture) in members’ 

name and not expired

for each sticker you need.

NO MC NUMBER, NO RAMP STICKER! Users of the boat 

ramp/launch area must have a

current trailer sticker. The new combination for the ramp and bathrooms 

will be given to you

at this time. Please be sure to lock the ramp chain before leaving. On 

our busy nights

and weekends we encourage patience and being helpfull

JULY 2020 Newsletter

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Laura at 231-798-4011 or 

email: mlbc372@yahoo.com

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri Whiteman by 

the second Friday of the month and be approved to be included in the next 

month’s bulletin.

LOOKING AHEAD

Summer Party- Saturday August 1st 8:00pm-11:00pm Music by Dunegrass

Poker Run- Sunday August 16th??? Waiting on details / if still happening

Prospective New Member Sponsor Prospective New Member Sponsor

Brian Welch Mark Derby Carol Hosko Barb Doan

Edward Alexander Steve Ritter Eric Allen Shannon Swartz

Charles Langeland Todd Carlson Luke Dewys Craig Studeman

Lynne Cross & Stephanie Parks Tim Carroll Jace & Molly Bolger Sandra Hilliard

Randy & Diane Parrett Mike Stube Steve & Rhonda Antekier Pam Buit

JULY EVENTS

NOTE: At this time the Club House remains closed and no lunches or 

variety dinners will

be served. We are working on a plan to re-introduce our Club House 

Lunches and food and beverage services. As of now, the restrictions 

require us to limit capacity

to 50% with other mandates. We thank you for your patience as we 

navigate through this process.

Social Distancing at the Tiki: Thank you for doing your part. Please 

remember to not congregate in groups – Please continue to utilize the 

hand sanitizer stations, form lines with distancing at each of the side 

serving windows, etc.

Beginning July 1st – We will be serving hot dogs and Jack’s pizzas from the 

Tiki Bar. We will also continue to add services and products in a timely 

manner to meet your needs and our staffing abilities.

Tiki Entertainment – Every Friday night. Music is listed on the calendar.

Independence Day – Saturday, July 4th. Join us for live music by the 

Foundation Band playing 7pm – 10pm. Members only event.

Family Fun Day – Sunday, July 19th. 1pm – 3:30pm. This year is a pirate 

theme for the kids (10 & under) with special guests Captain Hook and 

Tinker Bell! They will take the kids on a pirate adventure, play games, face 

painting, maybe a sword fight or 2 (balloon swords of course), pose for 

pictures and more! After the pirate adventure, we are providing each family 

hot dogs, chips and soft drinks along with a little musical entertainment 

from 2pm – 5pm. Please join us at the Point/Tiki for a great afternoon of 

Family Fun! Please call 231-798-4011 to register so we can plan for food 

and supplies. This event is members only.

mailto:mlbc372@yahoo.com

